Subject: Distribution of Application Manuals for 2021 School Year of Special Course, Budo Specialization Program, International Budo University

Dear Budo friends.

We are very grateful for your thoughtfulness given all the time to our university's educational activities.

Thanks to your patronage, since the establishment of our Special Course in April 1994, 358 students from 53 nations and regions have completed the course. It is primarily because of your kind assistance. We sincerely appreciate it.

Now, our university recruits students for the Special Course starting in April 2021. We are pleased to send you the enclosed materials in hopes that you will utilize them to introduce our Special Course to those who practice Judo, Kendo, Kyudo, Karatedo, Naginata, Shorinji Kempo, or Aikido, and are motivated to be athletes or instructors in the future. Our Special Course is the only Budo Specialization Program in Japan for those who seek to master the Japanese language as well as Budo. We would like to recommend this program that nurtures Budo specialists with knowledge and skills to confidently help and insure the inheritance and development of Budo culture in your country.

Should you find any section in our materials unclear, have any questions or information concerning prospective students for April 2021, please contact us by the following information.

*Application forms can be downloaded from the website below.

[Contact Information]
International Office

International Budo University

Phone: +81-470-73-4212 Facsimile: +81-470-73-4213

E-mail: kokusai@budo-u.ac.jp

Website: http://www.budo-u.ac.jp/english/e07 special/index.html

Best wishes for your excellent health and prosperity.

Sincerely yours,

IJIMA Akira Director of Special Course, Budo Specialization Program International Budo University